
This high-style, Federal house was built in 1825 by architect Colonel Lemuel Porter for Augustus Baldwin, a prosperous Hudson merchant. It was 
subsequently owned by the Buss and later the Merino families. In 2019, Baldwin-Buss House Foundation (BBHF) was formed when the home was 
once again on the market and the fate of this historic landmark house was at risk . With seed money from Hudson Heritage Association and 
extensive community fundraising, BBHF set out to purchase, preserve and renovate the building. In partnership with Peg's Foundation, the project will 
become a reality, with plans to restore this home to its original glory, to be a community asset for years to come. To learn more visit 
www.HudsonHeritage.org and select Find A Property. 
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